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More than 80 employers ready to hire at April 5 employment fair in FDL  

Job seekers of all skill levels encouraged to attend  

Get ready to take your career to the next level. More than 80 employers across various 

industries, including office, service, manufacturing, healthcare, and other professional positions, 

will be looking for their next new hires at the Fond du Lac Regional Employment Fair from 1-4 

pm on Wednesday, April 5, at the Fond du Lac Expo Center on the County Fairgrounds, 601 

Martin Avenue, Fond du Lac.  

Job seekers of all skill levels can connect directly with hiring managers and learn about 

available positions. Some companies will even conduct on-site interviews, making this event a 

fantastic chance to make an immediate impact. 

“Roles range from entry level to more skilled, seasonal, temporary, full and part-time. All 

job seekers regardless of age, education and work experience are welcome,” said Anthony 

Snyder, CEO of Fox Valley Workforce Development Board. “Some employers will offer on-site 

interviews while others will be accepting resumes and will schedule interviews at a later date. 

It’s not often you get to hand your resume right to a human being, versus submitting it online. 
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These will be real companies with real positions available and it’s a unique opportunity for job 

seekers to connect directly with companies, so we urge job seekers to take full advantage.” 

Job seekers are encouraged to bring resumes to share and to dress for the career they want. 

A complete list of all current employers registered can be found on the Fox Valley Job Centers 

web site at www.foxvalleyjobcenters.com. Individuals interested in a resume refresh are 

urged to contact the Fox Cities Job Center – Menasha at 920-997-3272. Appointments can 

be made for in-person or virtual sessions. 

Some of the region’s largest employers are ready to discuss new opportunities with those 

who are unemployed, underemployed or even unhappily employed. If you are not excited to go 

into your current job on Monday morning, you should be at this job fair. Employers at the fair 

cover all of NE Wisconsin and not only Fond du Lac. 

Questions about the job fair should be directed to Bobbi Miller at Fox Valley Workforce 

Development Board at bmiller@fvwdb.com or 920-470-0837.  The fair is a collaborative effort 

sponsored by Fox Valley Workforce Development Board, Fox Valley Job Centers, and the 

Wisconsin Department of Workforce Development. 

### 
 
 
Fox Valley Workforce Development Board (FVWDB) is a not-for-profit working to build 
a world-class workforce in northeast Wisconsin. Serving six counties — Calumet, Green 
Lake, Fond du Lac, Waupaca, Waushara and Winnebago — FVWDB collaborates with a 
number of state and local agencies to help job seekers gain the skills needed to find 
employment, and to help businesses find the highly skilled workers they need. 
 

The Fox Valley Workforce Development Board is an equal opportunity employer and service provider. If you have a disability and need 
assistance with this information, please dial 7-1-1 for Wisconsin Relay Service or at 800-947-3529. At no cost, you may request 

information in an alternate format, including language assistance or translation information to your preferred language by contacting us 
at (920) 594-3655. 
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